From: I

Sent: 12 May 2021 14:18

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Cc: MACFARLANE, lain (Councillor)
Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club premises licence
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sirs,

| am writing to you in support of Wilmslow Rugby Club’s application for a premises licence.

| aware that some local residents have objected to the application but | wanted to ensure that you were aware that

not all of us oppose the application (I live at number ||| GGG o the rusby club).

We have so far had three leaflets posted through our door with various levels of scaremongering based on nothing
more than speculation and hysteria.

My I -t the club in the past, and | have no doubt that the club brings enormous benefit to
the community. We, as local residents, should be supporting a local sports club’s efforts to raise revenue after what
has been a difficult time for such clubs up & down the country.

| do not believe that the club hosting events will bring about any risk of crime or public disorder. Quite the opposite
in fact, a few well run events throughout the year (particularly in summer) are better than the site being unused for

significant periods of time.

I sincerely hope the club are successful with their application and || hope to attend one of their events if &
when they go ahead.

Kind regards,



